
 

 

DATE:  November 29, 2021 

TO:  Port of Olympia Tariff Customers 

FROM: Conley Booth, Operations Coordinator 

RE:  Tariff Update – Environmental, Item 365 

 

Due to increased environmental costs, the following changes to the Port of 
Olympia’s Terminal Tariff No. 11 shall be effective on January 1, 2022: 

 Section 1, Item 365 (B):  Bulk and breakbulk $2.00 per metric ton of in-
transit cargo. 

This update will be posted on our website by January 1, 2022.  Please visit our 
website at www.portolympia.com, click on Seaport, Tariff No. 11, then Terminal 
Tariff No. 11. 

Please feel free to direct any questions to me at 360.528.8007. 

 

Thank you 

 

http://www.portolympia.com/

